
The Church Of  �

All Saints, �

Keokuk�

&�

St. Joseph Parish, �

Montrose�

All Saints�

310 South Ninth Street�

Keokuk, Iowa 52632�4604�

Telephone: 319�524�8334�

E�mail address: keokukallsaints@diodav.org�

Fax number:  319�524�8358�

www.allsaintskeokuk.org�

Diocese: www.davenportdiocese.org�

St. Joseph�

508 Cedar Street�

Montrose, Iowa 52627�2740�

Mailing Address: �

310 S. 9th St.�

Keokuk, IA. 52632�

Telephone: 319�524�8334�

E�mail address: montrosestjoseph@diodav.org�

Fax number:  319�524�8358�

Church Of All Saints 

Mass  

Wed.-Fri. 8:30 am, Sat. 4:30 pm, Sun. 8:30 & 

10:30. 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

 Saturdays at 3:00 pm  

 

Baptisms:  Call or stop in the office  to give 

 information  and schedule the date and time. 

Marriages: Contact The Church of All Saints six 

months ahead of your wedding. 

Ministry to the Sick: Inform office if home bound 

parishioners would like to receive communion at 

home.  

Church Office Hours:   

9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.., Tues.-Fri..   

All Saints Prayer Chain: Call Carlene Lemon 

with prayer requests (524-3235). 

The Keokuk Catholic Schools  

2981 Plank Road, Keokuk, IA 52632-2399  

(524-5450)  

School Principal:   

Shari Bozorgzad (524-5450) 

Parish Council Meetings are held the 1st 

Tuesday of each month at 7:00 pm.  

All Saints Council Members: 

Gabe Capaldo- President 

Mindi Davis– Vice President 

Dian Schleier– Secretary 

Julie Love        

Kate Sammons 

Mark Heston       

Dennis Lucido       

Jackie Ebeling 

Paul Leudtke                                                                                              

 

 

St. Joseph 

Mass 

Tuesday at 5:30 pm and Saturday at 6:00 pm. 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

By appointment 

 

Baptisms:  Call or stop in the office  to give 

Info. and schedule the date and time. 

Marriages: Contact The Church of All Saints six 

months ahead of your wedding. 

Ministry to the Sick: Inform office if home bound 

parishioners would like to receive communion at 

home.  

Church Office Hours:   

9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.., Tues.-Fri..   

Parish Council meetings for St. Josephs are 

held on the 2nd Thursday of odd numbered 

months at 6:00 pm. 

St. Joseph’s Council Members: 

Bob Reid-President 

Deb Holtkamp 

Terry Umthun 

Chris Galle 

All Saints Pastor:�

� Fr Dave Brownfield PhD...319�524�8334�

� brownfieldd@diodav.org�

Parish Life Coordinator of St. Joseph and 

Pastoral Associate of All Saints�

� Trevor Pullinger…...(319) 524�8334     

� pullingert@diodav.org�

Parish Lay Directors of All Saints:�

� John Logsdon……….(319) 795�3113�

� David Schmid.……...(319) 524�6931�

Parish Lay Directors of St. Joseph: 

Barb Schau……………..(319) 470�7703�

Deanna Smith……………(319) 470�3153�

Parish Pastoral Council President Of All Saints:�

  Gabe Capaldo…….(319)795�2970�

Parish Pastoral Council President Of St. Josephs: 

�  Bob Reid………….(319) 470�1915�

School Board President:�

  Matt Ruhl…………….�

Finance Council President of All Saints:�

� Dave Schmid ………(319) 795�0004�

Parish Secretary of  All Saints & St. Josephs:                              

 Hydee Boecker ……(319) 795�4758 

Bulletin Deadline:  Bulletin articles are due in the 

office by 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday or they will not be 

printed. Mail your Ads to me, drop off in Rectory or 

email them to keokukallsaints@diodav.org or  

montrosestjoseph@diodav.org  �

To report child abuse contact: 

Iowa Department of Human Services  

Child Abuse Hotline: 800-362-2178 and if it  

Involves clergy or church personnel also notify 

 Alicia Owens, the Victim Assistance Coordinator,  

563-349-5002; vac@diodav.org or  

PO Box 232, Bettendorf, IA  52722-0004. 



Mass Intentions 

All Saints, Keokuk 

WEDNESDAY, September 22, 2021 

8:30 am  † Rita Sullivan 

 THURSDAY, September 23, 2020 

8:30 am  † Lorraine Mierski 

FRIDAY, September 24, 2021 

8:30 am  † Deceased Members of  

The Gallcher Family 

SATURDAY, September 25, 2021 

4:30 pm  † Jim Backlin 

SUNDAY, September 26, 2021 

8:30 am  † People of the Parish 

10:30 am † John C. Cameron 

 

St. Josephs, Montrose 

TUESDAY, September 21, 2021 

5:30 pm † Special Intention  

 

SATURDAY, September 25, 2021 

6:00 pm † Marty Goetz 

25th Sunday In Ordinary Time� September 19, 2021�

Readings for the week of �

September 19, 2021�

Sunday: Wis 2:12, 17�20/Ps 54:3�4, 5,    

6�8 [6b]/Jas 3:16�4:3/Mk 9:30�37 �

Monday: Ezr 1:1�6/Ps 126:1b�2ab, 2cd�3, 

4�5, 6 [3]/Lk 8:16�18�

Tuesday: Eph 4:1�7, 11�13/Ps 19:2�3,     

4�5 [5]/Mt 9:9�13�

Wednesday: Ezr 9:5�9/Tb 13:2, 3�4a, 

4befghn, 7�8 [1b]/Lk 9:1�6�

Thursday: Hg 1:1�8/Ps 149:1b�2, 3�4,     

5�6a and 9b [cf. 4a]/Lk 9:7�9�

Friday: Hg 2:1�9/Ps 43:1, 2, 3, 4 [5]/Lk 

9:18�22�

Saturday: Zec 2:5�9, 14�15a/Jer 31:10, 

11�12ab, 13 [cf. 10d]/Lk 9:43b�45�

Next Sunday: Nm 11:25�29/Ps 19:8, 10, 

12�13, 14 [9a]/Jas 5:1�6/Mk 9:38�43,     

45, 47�48�

Brown Bag Sunday is  

September 19th. 

Please bring your non-perishable food 

items on or before August 19th.  

There will be a box at the back of church 

or items can be left inside the front 

porch at the rectory. Please support the  

Community Action food bank. 

�

All Saints Financial Update 

For Sunday September 12, 2021 

Sunday Envelopes $3634.28 

Offertory: $226.00 

Building Fund: $90.00 

Other:  $231.92 

Total: $4182.20 

Needed: $8,000.00 

Checks to Ladies Of Charity: $45.24 

Check to Limited Resources: $140.48 

Checks to School’s Plural: $1287.00 

July 2020—June, 2021 

Parish Income                     $359,511.32 

Parish Expenses $367,528.84 

�

St. Joseph’s Financial Update 

For Sunday September 11, 2021 

Sunday Envelopes $337.00 

Offertory: $19.00 

Total: $356.00 

July 2020—June, 2021 

Parish Income                     $54429.07 

Parish Expenses $36118.98 

Ramblings of the Pastor 

 

Every parish throughout the Diocese of Davenport 

are participating in the 2021 Annual Diocesan Ap-

peal. The participation of our parish in the Annual 

Diocesan Appeal (ADA) is not only important to the 

diocese but also for the future of our parish. Our 

diocese is 74 parishes serving approximately 94,400 

Catholics from all walks of life in 22 counties in 

southeastern Iowa.  

The Annual Diocesan Appeal provides the financial 

lifeblood for a broad range of ministries. Your contri-

butions to the ADA will assist in providing services to 

our faith formation programs, our Catholic schools, 

providing chaplains to the university hospital, training 

deacons, helping couples prepare for married, and 

educating seminarians. Many good and vital services 

to Catholics in Southeast Iowa are provided by our 

gifts to the ADA.   

The ADA assessment is our share of the diocesan 

budget and the parish will receive a refund from the 

diocese for any money the diocese collects over our 

goal, which benefit our parish. Our parish goal for 

this year is $44,528, which is a $66 more than last 

year. With everyone’s participation, we will meet and 

exceed our goal. Average size gifts were $30/month 

last year or $1/day. The Annual Diocesan Appeal 

provides the financial lifeblood for a broad range of 

ministries. Please generously support Annual Dioce-

san Appeal. 

Your contribution to the Diocese of Davenport is 

important for the welfare and future of our parish. 

Please make all checks payable to the Diocese of 

Davenport and all pledge reminders and IRS tax 

letters will come from the Diocese. You can also 

contribute online by visiting 

www.davenportdiocese.org and moving your mouse 

the “Online Giving” on the left sided menu.  

Please join Bishop Zinkula, along with Trevor me, in 

praying for the success of the Annual Diocesan Ap-

peal.  May God bless you all for your support of our 

parish and the Diocese of Davenport. 

Staff Sgt. Derek  Morales - U.S. Army  

CPO Richard Jon Naber  - U.S. Navy  

Lt. Col. Joseph Richards - U.S.A.F.  

CDR Jeremy Robertson - U.S. Navy  

Maj. Joshua J. Aeschliman - U. S. Army  

Spc. Tyler Orr - U. S. Army  

Maj. Landon Ewers - U.S. Space Force  

Sgt. Zachary T. Dohrn - U. S. Army 

Colonel Art Sellers - U. S. Army 

PV2 Joseph Corvaia - U.S. Army  

Staff Sgt. Michael F. Marlin - U.S.A.F. 

Staff Sgt. A Noah Dunlap - U.S .A.F. 

Sgt. Rowan Goldie– U.S. Marines 

PVT Tyler Miller– U.S Army National Guard 

SR Branddyn O. Barker– U.S. Navy 

PVT Darryn R. Barker-U.S. Army 

Lord, hold our troops in Your loving hands.  

Protect them as they protect us.   

Bless them and their  families for the  

selfless acts they perform for us in our 

 time  of need - Amen 

The Annual Diocesan Appeal �

begins next weekend. �

This is your opportunity to assist 

the Diocese in its ministry. �

You can assist our parish with your 

pledge as well. �

When a parish goes over its goal, 

100% of that overage amount is 

returned to the parish for its use. �

Over $400,000 was refunded �

from last year’s Appeal to �

diocesan parishes. �

Want to serve Thy neighbor?!�

�

Just an FYI: some in the community 

are looking at starting an effort to �

provide for the homeless in the 

Keokuk area.�

The next meeting is on Sunday, �

September 19th @ 6:30pm at �

First Christian Church (Disciples of 

Christ) Keokuk, IA (3476 Main St)�

�

People in our parish and parish council 

members are invited to at least have a 

look�see / find out more info.��

A rosary commemorating the  

apparition of Our Lady of Fatima 

will be held at Noon, Saturday, 

October 16 at the Merriotto  

Shelter in Victory Park. 

 The shelter is next to the  

Verity steamboat. 



25th Sunday In Ordinary Time� September 19, 2021�

ST. VINCENT’S SCHOOL�

St. Joseph’s Corner 

Reflections of a PLC— 

Jesus reveals the mystery of the cross to his disciples and 

their first discussion is about who is greatest. If this doesn’t 

sum up the world in which we live, I’m not sure what would. 

How often do we know of others or even within our own hearts 

the pious pride that wells up inside when presented the beauty 

of the faith? Sometimes we mistake ourselves thinking it is all just for us individually. 

Beautiful Churches, beautiful rosaries, even the beauty of chanting monks or incense, 

it can either inspire us to share this beauty with others or to try and horde up this ex-

perience for ourselves. Jesus is quick to point out that by loving our neighbor, even 

the least of these is how we are to confront the cross. It is not about who is strongest, 

or holiest. It is about who serves their neighbor and is Christ to others they meet. One 

does not dig a well just to keep the water in it, if we are truly building a well of grace in 

our soul we are called to share the blessing with all that we meet. Be like a river, tak-

ing in the grace of God as water from the sacraments then splashing that water to and 

fro blessing all those you meet along the way.�

SCRIP IS BACK! 

Now Available at Church  

after Masses when sellers are 

available!!!!  

2021�22 Preschool�

��

There are still Preschool openings for the a.m. and p.m. sessions for the 2021�22 school 

year.� St. Vincent's�Preschool is the grant funded Statewide Voluntary Preschool Program .� �

Preschool is free to Iowa residents with a child that will be 4 years old on or before September 

15, 2021.� The morning session is held from 8:10�11:00 a.m. and the afternoon session meets 

from 12:00�2:45 p.m.� There is midday transportation provided by a KCSD bus to and from �

approved daycare sites.� If you are interested or you know of someone who is interested in the 

St. Vincent’s Preschool program, please call the office at 319�524�5450 or stop by and pick up �

a registration packet.��

Monday, Sept. 20–  

Tuesday, Sept. 21 – �

Wednesday, Sept. 22–1:05 Dismissal�

1:30�3:30 PLC for teachers�

Autumn begins�

Thursday, Sept. 23–  

Friday, Sept. 24– Spirit Day � 2 � 2 liter �

beverages donated if wearing jeans�

Tuition due�

 

 

Spirit Day - Please bring 50 cents on Fridays if 

you wear blue jeans with your spirit shirt.  If 

you prefer, you can pay $16 for the whole 

school year.  Collection will go to a charity at 

the end of the school year.  Thank you. 

____________________________ 

Please have students wear tennis Shoes on 

Mon., Wed., and Fri. for P.E. classes.  

On behalf of your Parish Council, we are excited to 

share this Important message:�

Earlier this summer a survey form was mailed to each family regarding  

a new Parish Hall. 

 We are pleased to report that over 100 families responded to the survey and the 

 results were overwhelmingly in favor ( >86% ) would love to see and utilize a new 

Parish Hall erected near our Church. With this response, we are now moving into the 

next phase by forming a dedicated committee to begin managing this project.  

We are asking If you or someone you know would like to be on this committee OR 

you have suggestions for the design, please contact any member of your Parish 

Council or you may call our Parish Rectory.  

Thank you so very much!�

Youth & Family Formation Registration is Still Open!�

Registration is still open for Youth Ministry and �

Family Formation. $75 per registering family supports these essential ministries in our parish. 

We are also accepting donations to help support families who may need a partial or�

 full scholarship. �

Our next Youth Ministry Session (6�12) will be next�

 September 22nd at St. Vincents. Our Family Formation session will be in person at �

St. Vincent School on October 6th. Registration packets can be found on our website, on the 

front porch of the Parish Office, and at the back of Church. Questions? �

Please email: pullingert@diodav.org�



4a�4a�

OUR BULLETIN PATRONS 

 

In loving memory of: 

 

Patrick Albergo 

Jim Backlin 

Angela & Gus Buthman 

__________ 

June Bevering 

__________ 

The Breitenbucher Family 

__________ 

Roy, Mary, and Lisa Caufield 

James, Lucille and Mary Lu McPherson 

__________ 

Tony & Pat Cetta 

__________ 

John & Donna Coffield   

Cristine Coffield-Tallarico 

Bill Bauer, Brian Stice 

__________ 

Francis & Mary Delaney 

Jim Delaney  

__________ 

The Donahue, Prunty, Erlandsen & 

McMahon Families 

__________ 

The Dohrn & Runge Families 

————— 

Bill & Jean Goetz; Marilyn Goetz 

Joe & Nellie McAndrew; Jeff Hanan  

Judge & Mary Frey; Anna Leggett;  

Buell & Ann Smith; Dan & Greg Kraus; 

Shea & Toole Families; Jim Toole 

Nathan & Sarah Smith 

__________ 

The Hartley Family 

__________ 

Hendricksmeyer & Loter Families 

__________ 

Don & Jean Mackie 

__________ 

The Marlin Familiy 

Richard & Dorothy Dawkins 

__________ 

David McNally 

Kennedy Rose McNally 

__________ 

The Otte Family 

__________ 

The Pflug Family 

Carl & Bonnie Pflug 

Carol Ann Pflug 

__________ 

Milton & Maxine Ross 

Daniel Droe  

 Etta Cahill Walker 

__________ 

Leonard J. Yerhart   

Peter Clark Yerhart 

Jamie H. Yerhart 

__________ 

Gary R. Young 

Virginia R. Wixom 

__________ 
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Enderle
Heating & Air Conditioning

Bus.: (319) 524-8672

DAN OTTE

3533 Main St., Keokuk, IA 52632

E

FRIENDS OF KEOKUFRIENDS OF KEOKUK K 
        ANIMALS        ANIMALS

(FOKAS)

319-524-1127
Donations/memorials assist us in 

providing subsidized spay/neuter 
programs, Humane Education, and 
emergency veterinary assistance.

HELP US HELP THEM! Thank you!!

P.O. BOX 1181

KEOKUK, IOWA 52632

Teri Dunlap, EA    Matt Dunlap, EA 
Elizabeth Bell, EA, LPA, ABA 

Haley Hageman, CMA 
Emily Steffensmeier, CPA.

2406 Main St • Keokuk, IA 52632

319-524-7278       Fax 319-524-1286

taxesplus@qwestoffice.net

Where Faith & Knowledge Meet

 This Ad Sponsored by  

Decker Manufacturing Company and employees

1328 Concert St.	 278 West Main St. 
Keokuk, IA 52632	 Kahoka, MO 63445
319-524-3377	 660-727-3311 
1-800-524-3395	 1-800-659-9179

www.vigenmemorialhome.com


